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Scheduled Lane Closure on Silver Birch Drive 
 

Date:  April 24, 2024 

TAKE NOTICE that a portion of Silver Birch Drive will be reduced to one lane beginning 
Monday, April 29, 2024, and is scheduled to remain in effect until mid-June. The lane closure 
is scheduled to allow for the rehabilitation of the gabion retaining wall near 190 Silver Birch 
Drive. 

Traffic will be controlled using temporary traffic lights during the project. We thank the public 
for their patience and cooperation during this project. 
 
Key Map:  

 

 
For more information: 
 
JF Robitaille 
Engineering Manager 
E: jrobitaille@tiny.ca   
T: 705-526-4204 
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